
I am strongly apposed to any efforts leading to universal health care in Oregon. I am livid that these 
discussions are not being publicized, and that our taxes are going to be raised to a level that is pure 
insanity. The access and quality of care will most certainly get worse than it is now. This is another 
unacceptable intrusion and effort to control every aspect of Oregonians lives. 
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